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Attachment 5 
Reminder #1 to Non-Respondents





























[FOR EMAIL]
SUBJECT LINE:  Survey on the Impact of NIOSH’s ENM Safety and Health Guidance 

[FOR REGULAR MAIL]
[NAME]
[TITLE]
[ORGANIZATION]
[STREET ADDRESS]
[CITY] [STATE] [ZIPCODE]

Dear NAME:

Thank you to those who have completed the Survey on the Impact of NIOSH’s ENM Safety and Health Guidance!  If you have not taken the survey yet, there is still time to participate.

Your participation will make a difference! This voluntary industry-wide survey will inform NIOSH’s efforts to help companies in engineered nanomaterial industries address potential health and safety hazards. The survey takes no longer than 20 minutes to complete.

To access the survey, please use this link:   [INSERT LINK]
Your PIN code is [CODE] 
Please note that your PIN code can only be used by you to complete the survey. 

The survey resides in a protected environment and contains measures to prevent a breach of the information collected. We will not identify you or your [company/ organization] in any documents or reports without your prior approval.

For additional information about this survey, please contact the RTI survey manager, Ryan Weber, at [INSERT TOLL FREE NUMBER]. If you have any difficulty with the survey, you may also contact the survey Help Desk at [INSERT HELP DESK EMAIL].

Thank you in advance for your contributions to this important study.

Sincerely,

